Professor Tarek Abdel Malak.

Title: President of New Cairo Technological University. Office Address: 90st The 5th Settlement Cairo, Egypt.

Office Phone: 01556005056 E mail: tabdelmalak@nctu.edu.eg

20 March 2024

To: Shantou University **Subject:** Invitation Letter.

Dear Dean President GAO JIAN,

On behalf of the New Cairo Technological University, I would like to extend our invitation to you and your delegation to participate in the cultural and educational exchange activities on one day between Egypt and China on 12-15 April 2024. In order to give full play to the advantages of the two schools and enhance mutual friendship, promote international cooperation, and facilitate the smooth implementation of educational cooperation and exchange programs, we cordially invite the following leaders and teachers of your school to visit our school from Apr 12, 2024 to Apr 15, 2024 for a friendly exchange visit and to participate in the admissions fair and international project cooperation negotiation seminar.

We value your visit as an opportunity to strengthen the friendship with all The Egypt-China Universities. This letter of invitation will be of assistance to you when applying for The visa of the Egypt.

The delegation includes:

姓名	性别	出生日期	工作单位	职务
Name	Gender	Date of Birth	Work Unit	Position
高见	男	1972.9.27	汕头大学国际学院	院长
GAO JIAN	Male	Sep 27,1972	Shantou University	Dean

We understand that your expenses will be supported by Northeast Forestry University Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require further assistance in making arrangements for your visit to Egypt.

We look forward to your visit Yours faithfully.

Best Regard,

President of New Cairo Technological University

Prof. Tarek Abdel Malak











